
 
TODDLER NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2025 
Dear Parents, 

June is a month where we just let the kids have some good summer fun. Over the next 

couple months, when the weather is warm enough. We will have some “water fun” time 

outside. We will have Friday’s each week designated for water play and try another day 

that the other classes are not having water play, if our day is not weather appropriate. 

Please bring in a pair of “water shoes”, crocs, sandals, or some type of shoes that your 

children can get wet. Also, you are welcome to bring a hat for your child if you would like  

them to wear one out in the sun. We usually have water play in a paint shirt and swim 

diaper (these will be provided). This has proven to be the easiest method as toddlers only 

have so much patience waiting/sun blocking to go outside. Please keep us informed of any 

planned vacations or days that your child will miss as we try to keep staffing at appropriate 

ratio numbers. 

Happy Birthday Wishes to Grayson Earney (June1) Jocelyn Brooks (June 14 th ) and Ms. 

Jessica (June 28)!! We would like to welcome Josey and Evie from the Infant class this 

month. Congratulations to Kendyl Ridley, our toddler of the month for June. Please look over his poster 
with lots of neat facts about her. 

Happy Father’s Day on June 15th to all our wonderful Dads! Donuts with Dad’s is 

Friday June 13, 2025, 7:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. All Father figures are welcome to attend 

this event. 

We will be CLOSED Friday July 4 th , 2025 for the Fourth of July holiday. Everyone have 

a safe and memorable holiday! 

Don’t forget we need a $2 donation around the 1st of EACH MONTH for the morning 

snacks. Thank you to those parents that have already brought some in. 

Ms. Kenzie, Ms. Jessica, Ms. Kaylee 


